
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
After 33 years of servicing Marlborough with rubbish collections, Crafar Crouch 

Construction Picton Ltd wishes to inform you that we have sold our Skips & Bins 

division. 

 
We are pleased to announce that from 3rd March 2025, Troon Civil Ltd, trading 
as Blue Bins Marlborough, will take over as the new owners. 
 
Introducing Blue Bins Marlborough 
 
Matt and Kim Troon, the new owners, are 100% local and deeply committed to the 

Marlborough community.  They bring extensive experience in waste 

management and are dedicated to delivering exceptional service.  We are confident 
they will continue to meet your needs with the same reliability and care you’ve 

come to expect. 
 
What This Means for You 

 Staff Continuity:  The familiar Skips & Bins team will remain in place. 
 Banking & Communication Updates:  Banking details and communication 

channels will change, and we will update you on these as soon as practicable. 
 
A Heartfelt Thank You 
 
We sincerely appreciate your loyalty and support over the years.  It has been our 

privilege to serve you, and we wish you and Blue Bins Marlborough all the best 

moving forward. 
 
For any future inquiries or bookings, please contact: 
Blue Bins Marlborough  

📞  Matt & Kim Troon at 03 578 9998 

📧  sales@trooncivil.co.nz 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Wayne Bowden 

Crafar Crouch Construction Picton Ltd   027 442 6769 


